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Prayer to Live in Justice 
We are called to be people of justice. We are o work for justice for all. 

Caring and loving God, help us to live in justice and peace in our world. May we 
follow in the footsteps of Jesus in all that we do. May we have faith in you, hope 
for the future, and love for all people. Help us to live each day as people of your 
kingdom in your name. we pray this in the name of Jesus, our Lord, and the Holy 

Spirit. Amen  

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Fri 3 Nov 
All Saints and Souls Assembly 
Mon 6 Nov 
Professional Learning Day for 
Staff (Report Writing) - No 
School for Students 
Tues 7 Nov 
Melbourne Cup Day Public 
Holiday 
Wed 8 Nov 
P&F Meeting 7.00pm 
Fri 10 Nov 
Parish Movie 
Confirmation Prayer Day 
Wed 15 Nov 
7.00pm Parent Advisory 
Meeting 
Mon 20 Nov-Fri 1 Dec 
Swimming Program 
Wed 6 Dec 
Dream A Little Dream Whole 
School Performance 
Thurs 14 Dec 
Grade 6 Graduation 
Wed 20 Dec 
End of term 4 for students at 
3.00pm 
Thurs 21 Dec 
Professional Learning for Staff 
(Handover 2018 ) No school 
for the children 
 

SACRAMENTS 2017 
Confirmation (Year 6) 
Friday 17 November 

“I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full” John 10 
Dear Parents, 

This week children across all classes were demonstrating the Our Lady’s school val-

ues of Service and Justice via the stalls they had organised to raise money for the 

Catholic Missions. The children had a great week running their various stalls during 

lunchtime and snack time and at the same time having a great deal of fun. I would 

like to thank all the teachers for supporting the children with their stalls and to you 

the parents who so generously gave to this wonderful cause. Thank you to all 

those who donated and baked it was a GREAT effort by everyone! We will let you 

know how much we have raised in next week’s newsletter.  

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Reminder 
Tomorrow, Friday November 3 is Crazy Sock Day at Our La-
dy’s! Wear your crazy socks with your uniform, donate a gold 
coin and help us raise money for the Catholic Missions. 

Miss Severino and 

the children of 

Foundation I and J 

running their very 

exciting looking 

stall. 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=cross&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=ZUaT3MsfbitSrM&tbnid=Nwm2B5nfZ1d-hM:&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fsatiricmilk.deviantart.com%2Fart%2FCross-with-heart-211595514&ei=ROBsUeD-POTwiAfd5IAQ&bvm=bv.45175338,d.aGc&psig=AF


Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Alerting you to some wonderful activities provided by Brimbank 

Council for families 

2017 Brimbank Writers & Readers Festival, 9-18 November 

Festival events include panel discussions and author talks, workshops, storytelling and more! 
Online bookings are now open and all events are at no charge to attend. 
 
For the full program and to book please visit www.brimbanklibraries.vic.gov.au/writersfestival 
 
You can download a copy of the brochure by visiting:  

https://docs.wixstatic.com/ugd/1f8737_bf6626b3d38f48e889270a226ddc7a13.pdf 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

More Languages, More Benefits: Raising Children in More than One 
Language Friday 17 November, 11am-1pm 

Why is it important to speak to your children in your first language? What are the benefits and challenges? 
Get some ideas on raising children in multilingual homes from Professor John Hajek, University of Mel-
bourne. 

Join us at 11am to launch the Matu Chin book Very Big, created in partnership with community members, 
RUMACCC University of Melbourne and VICSEG New Futures. Refreshments provided. Seminar commences 
11.30am. 

Child care available. Vietnamese interpreter provided. 

Email: learning@brimbank.vic.gov.au to request other language interpreters. 

Sunshine Library 301 Hampshire Road, Sunshine 

Reminder 

Monday the 6 November will be a Report Writing 

day for teachers and Tuesday the 7 November is a 

Public Holiday for the Melbourne Cup. 

There will be no school on these days.  

mailto:learning@brimbank.vic.gov.au


 

YMCA CHILDREN’S PROGRAMS OSHC 
PROGRAMS AT A GLANCE 
 

A variety of seasonal fruit and vegetables are always offered to children for afternoon snack! A variety of arts, crafts, board 
games, construction, recreational activities, sensory and imaginary play opportunities are available every day for children to 
choose. Homework & Home Readers Time – Our YMCA staff are there to encourage home readers and homework and most 
days we set aside a time to encourage this! If you or someone else is picking up your child (children) early from school and they 
are not attending the after school care, please let OSHC Team know. 
Please remember children need to bring their school hat (Broadbrim Hat, Bucket Hat or Legionaries Hat) from 1st September to 1st 
May and sunscreen will need to be applied when playing outside. 
Bookings and Cancellations: It is important to book your child’s place so we can plan and expect their arrival at After School 
Care.  To ensure the safety of your child please notify us of any absences or additional days of care via the My Family Lounge Por-
tal http://www.childrensservices.ymca.org.au/enrol/my-family-lounge-sign-in.html As a reminder please note that the cancella-
tion period of 7 days notice applies for all After School Care bookings. For additional information on our program please visit 
http://www.childrensservices.ymca.org.au/school-care/our-locations/our-ladys-ps.html There may be certain circumstances 
where children receive gifts or prizes throughout the year as part of our advertised programs. These occasions would be advertised 
on our program planners to provide parents/guardians with prior notification. Occasions where children may receive gifts/prizes as 
advertised are as follows: last day of school terms, end of year celebrations, designated holiday program days, cultural and festive 
celebration days and during organised program competitions.Thank You, Brad and Our Lady’s OSHC Team 

For all Bookings and Cancellations 
please call us directly on 0401 700 401 

Email us: ourladysoshc@ymca.org.au For any Account Information 

please call our office on: 8371 0500 

www.childrensprograms.ymca.org.au 

Week 5 November 6 

DAY After School Care Activities Afternoon Tea 

Monday School Closed for Report Writing offsite.  No After School Care today. 

Tuesday School Closed due to Melbourne Cup Public Holiday.  No After School Care today 

Wednesday Staff: Brad, 
Hang, Chelsea 

Inside: Star Frames Outside: Playground and Lava 
Seasonal Fruit & Veggies 
Lamingtons 

Thursday Staff: Brad, 
Hang, Jennie 

Inside: Orbeez and Balloons Outside: Playground & 
Ship, Shark, Shore Homework + Readers 

Seasonal Fruit & Veggies 
Cheese and Crackers 

Friday Staff: Brad, Jennie Children’s Choice: Games, Activities Inside & Out.  
Seasonal Fruit & Veggies 
Crackers, Dip & Celery 

100 Story Building Magazine Launch 

This year, students from our school collaborated with 100 Story Building to pro-
duce issue six of early harvest, a magazine for and by children. Join the editors and 
authors as they launch the magazine on 11 November. The theme for the issue is 
CRIME and MURDER MYSTERY! The launch will have crime scenes, line ups and a 
sausage sizzle.  

Saturday 11 November, 2–4pm The Bowery Theatre, St Albans Community Centre 
Princess Street, St Albans. There is no cost, but please book at: https://
bowerystacc.com.au/events/100-story-building/   

ART NEWS 
Please save all your meat and veggie trays so we can use them as paint palettes in the art room. Now the 
weather is getting warmer more people have BBQs so please don't throw out your meat trays. 
Save them! Wash them! Then bring them to the art room! 
Remember to keep saving them over the holidays too!! 
 
Thank you, Miss Pina  
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